



#### **Dear Parents / Carers**

We are very well settled into the new term at Sunny Days and have been very busy learning all about seasons, animals, ourselves and much more!

## Welcome to our new children and their families!

We would like to welcome all of the new children and their families to Sunny Days.

As the first few weeks of term can take a little getting please continue to support one another and make new friends feel welcome. We will be concentrating on getting to know you all and settling the children, learning about their likes and dislikes and the way that they learn and develop.

We welcome Caroline and Jack to our Pre-school and Debbie at LHR. Sarah is managing Lyneham Nursery until Half-term.

### **Stay and Play Sessions** for Babies



We have two more Stay and Play sessions before Christmas. Suitable for Newborns to 18 months old. Please let your friends and Family know if they have a little one they would like to bring along. The fun, informal sessions will be on Tuesday 14th November and Tuesday 5th December -10.00am to 11.00am.

# Sunny Days Children's Nursery

Newsletter
Autumn 2017

Follow us on Facebook!

#### **Concept Photography**



We will be having individual photographs taken of the children on Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> at Pre-school and Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> October at LHR. If you would like your child to have their photo with a sibling please speak to us. If your child is not in on that day then you are welcome to call in at the beginning of the afternoon for individual slots. Lyneham will also be having the photographer visit, the date is to be confirmed.

#### October half-term

Our last day of this half term will be Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> October, the children have one week off and return Monday 30<sup>th</sup>. October. Don't forget to book your space for our Half-term Holiday Club!

#### LYNEHAM HOLIDAY CLUB TO COVER PRIMARY SCHOOL'S TD DAY...

We will be running a Holiday Club in our Lyneham setting on Monday 30th October. This is to help parents who have children in Lyneham Primary. They are having a TD day. Please contact us to book your child a place. Pre-School will be open as usual.



We have been so busy including completing our Kindness Tree, drawing rainbows and learning about different weather. Lots of pictures of nocturnal animals and most importantly lots of talking and getting to know each child.













#### Please remember coats and boots!

Now that the weather is changing please ensure that your child has suitable clothing including wellington boots and a raincoat.